
Pre-Qualification Notice 

After completing the pre-eligibility intake, you will receive an email notifying you if you 
meet all the program requirements. If eligible, you will be referred to one of our preferred 
lenders. Your lender will help you obtain a pre-approval letter, which you must submit when 
completing the home application.  

Our preferred lenders are familiar with the program and have agreed to our loan terms. If 
you choose to work with a different lender, they must contact us at 
CCCLT@ClarkCountyNV.gov  and agree to comply with all program loan requirements. 


